
 
 

HERITAGE LITERACY 
SYMPOSIUM 

University of Washington, January 25, 2014 

The UW STARTALK program 
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invites you to join language teaching colleagues from the University of 
Washington and around Washington state who have been researching and 
applying effective approaches to developing literacy skills in heritage language 
learners from a variety of languages. This will be a very interactive symposium 
designed to give practitioners from different languages a chance to share, but 
will also provide a great introduction to those who are just beginning to learn 
about the issues faced by heritage language learners. 

Where: University of   
       Washington 

When: Saturday, January 25, 
      9:00 am – 3:00 pm 

For more information and to register, go to: 
https://depts.washington.edu/startalk/heritage_symposium.php 


